
 
January 7, 1998

Comtech Telecommunications Corp. Announces Award of Contract for Solid State High 
Power Amplifiers

Melville, New York - January 7, 1998 - Comtech Telecommunications Corp. (Nasdaq: CMTL) announced today the award to its 
New York operating unit, Comtech PST Corp. (CPST), of a contract valued at approximately $1,200,000 from a division of 
Boeing Corporation.

Under this contract, CPST will design and deliver a quantity of broad band solid state high power amplifiers for shipboard 
communications for the U.S. Navy. The contract calls for the amplifiers to be delivered by September 1998.

Comtech is a broad based manufacturer of state-of-the-art solid state high power amplifiers and high technology satellite and 
troposcatter telecommunication products and systems for commercial and government applications. For more information, 
Email: Info@comtechtel.com 


